
 

No program  
meeting 
This month 

 
President’s Airspace   
First off, the holidays are upon us and I would like to  
send a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year  
from my hanger to yours!  
This is when we reflect on the year behind us and look to 
the year ahead.  It’s been quite a year!   EAA 5 scheduled 
nearly 50 events plus a few last-minute fly-outs.  We once 
again set up our chapter camp at Oshkosh-Airventure and 
enjoyed a fabulous week of everything airplane.  We did 
four Young Eagle events and three Pancake Breakfast/fly-
ins - four Wings programs and ten IMC/VMC presentations 
plus a whole bunch of fly-outs.  Finally, we wound up our 
2022 schedule with a great Christmas party.   
Next year's schedule is coming together nicely, look for  
it in the January newsletter or our online calendar!  
Speaking of next summer’s flying, we need your ideas for fly 
out destinations and meeting programs.  If you know of a 
good place to fly to or have an idea for a program you'd like 
to see, respond to this email to let us know about it.  
Also, we are looking for your best aviation related pictures 
to be published in the newsletter. Please attach them in a 
response to this email. 



  

NEW PROJECTS 
It’s official, Mike Weichert is the proud owner of a Zenith 750 project 
that he will be building in his basement . . . . 
 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

Important!  No December program meeting 

A complete calendar will be published 
In the January newsletter. 



 
 
  

We kicked off the winter season with our annual Christmas party! 
RECENT EVENTS  eaa5 christmas party 



BUILD AND FLY 
Seven of our young people have begun building a large RC model in our shop  
at the airport.  They meet on Tuesday evenings from 5:00 until 7:00 p.m.   
All members are welcome to stop by and see the progress they are making. 
 



 

VIDEOS of the month 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BQebUy0ZgHg 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oQ6LSwcGltc&t=6s 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A_7UBCFHUoo 

Eaa calendars 
2023 calendars from EAA are now available in the chapter shop- 
$10 each. 
 

HELP WANTED 
We are looking for someone to manage our merchandise program.  
If you are at all interested in retail, please contact me. 


